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Achieving More Together as God’s Children 

School News: 
 
Year 4 Rugby 
 
Last Wednesday Year 4 and some Year 3 children travelled to Kingston Park for a Rugby 
Festival.  The children had a fabulous time and have been encouraged to join a local club. 
 
Year 5/6 Girls’ Football 
 
We are very proud of our Girls’ football team;  They have been playing on Thursday nights 
and were last night crowned ‘runners up’ in the league.  Well done girls!  
 
Christian Aid 
 
Year 3 were inspired by a visit from Christian Aid last week and decided to raise money by 
holding a special fayre with different stalls including ‘Name the Bear’ and a cake stall.  The 
grand total of £144 was raised and donated to Christian Aid. 
 
PC Pete’s visit 
 
PC Pete from Shildon Police Force visited Year 3 recently to start our new topic on         
Forensic Science.  We learnt all about fingerprinting, chromatography and finding           
evidence. 
 
Outstanding Attendance Achievement 
 
In our Attendance Celebration Assembly today, we awarded 16 children certificates for achieving 100%      
attendance since September.  This is an amazing achievement.  We hope the children continue this          
commitment up to July, where they may receive a special surprise! 

Star of the Week - 15th May 2015 
 
Nursery am    -  Callam 
Nursery pm    -  Alfie 
Reception      -  Mya 
Class 1     -  Angelina 
Class 2     -  Amber 
Class 3     -  Megan 
Class 4     -  Mia 
Class 5     -  Anthony 
Class 6     -  Whole Class 

Diary Dates:  
 

Fri 22nd May school closes for holiday  
 Children return to school Wednesday 3rd June 

 
Wed 3rd June -  Yr 1 visit to ‘Down at the Farm’ 
 
Mon 15th June  -  Nursery Visit to Hardwick Park 
 
Wed 17th June  -  Rev. David After School Club 
 
Thur 18th June -  Nursery visit to Hardwick Park 

Headteachers News: 
 

We say a fond farewell to Mrs Johnston today who is leaving us to begin her new post as Headteacher of 
 Esh C of E Primary School in Durham. We know you will join us in wishing Mrs Johnston all the very best in 

her new role and thank her for all her hard work and achievements at St John’s. 
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